
  

Agenda Item F.1.a  
Supplemental SAS Report 1 

September 2020 

SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON  
CLIMATE AND COMMUNITIES UPDATE 

The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) appreciated the presentation provided by Jonathan Star on 
the progress of the Climate and Communities Initiative.  SAS members are very interested in the 
well thought out scenarios about projected changes through the following 20 years in the California 
Current environment.  It is important to the SAS members to envision how these changes will 
affect our fisheries resources and our communities. We support and encourage the Climate and 
Communities Initiative participants' efforts and look forward to receiving their final product. 
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